
   

 

 

 

Monteverde, Puntarenas 

March 22, 2018 

REF: DE024.18 

 

 

Asociación Conservacionista de Monteverde & Bosque Eterno de los Niños 

Apartado Postal 124-5655, Monteverde, Costa Rica 

Tel: 2645-5200 & 2645-5003 / Fax: 2645-5104 / www.acmcr.org  

Facebook: Children´s Eternal Rain Forest 

 

Roland Paul, Erster Vorsitzender 

Kinderregenwald Deutschland E. V. 

88213 Ravensburg, Angerstrasse 93 

Deutschland 

 

Dear Roland, 

 

Greetings from Monteverde, Costa Rica. As the legal representative of the Monteverde 

Conservation League (MCL), I am writing to formally authorize Kinderregenwald 

Deutschland E.V. to use photographs, maps, text, videos, and other audiovisual materials 

provided by the MCL on their website, in print materials, for educational and promotional 

presentations, and other related uses. Such materials may be sent directly to 

Kinderregenwald by the MCL, or they may be copied or downloaded from our website, 

newsletters, or social media accounts.  

 

The MCL is a private nonprofit organization with Costa Rican business identification 

number 3-002-075864. It is the owner and steward of the Children’s Eternal Rainforest (or 

“BEN”, after the Spanish, Bosque Eterno de los Niños), Costa Rica’s largest private reserve 

with nearly 23,000 hectares. Straddling 7 different life zones, the BEN is one of the most 

biodiverse places on the planet with respect to its size. The BEN was bought and protected 

thanks to the fundraising efforts of children from around the world, and continues to thrive 

thanks to the support of organizations like Kinderregenwald Deutschland E.V. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at lstallcup@acmcr.org or 

by telephone at the numbers listed below.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Lindsay Stallcup 

Executive Director 

http://www.acmcr.org/
mailto:lstallcup@acmcr.org

